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Dear Ms Pomroy  
 

Information Request  
 
With reference to your email received 21 January 2019 in which you are requesting 
the following information: 
 
what areas you have rolled out 5G Technology 
 
Although 5G is something that we are evaluating, we have not specifically deployed 
any technology for the exploitation of 5G. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Amanda Godridge 
Senior Information Governance Officer  
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If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 working days of receiving our 
response, and should be addressed to Head of Information Compliance, Corporate Services, The 
Castle, Winchester, SO23 8UJ or emailed to foi@hants.gov.uk. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner at the following address. Information Commissioners Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 


